
From: Ross, Holly A CIV USARMY CESAS (US)

To: single@greenfuelsenergy.com; Cindy House-Pearson

Cc: Rutlin, William M CIV USARMY CESAS (USA); Christopher Terrell

Bcc: Ballard, John E CIV USARMY CESAS (US); somerville.eric@epa.gov

Subject: SAS-2018-00554 Twin Pines Intend To Letter (UNCLASSIFIED)

Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 9:55:00 AM

Attachments: SAS-2018-00554 Twin Pines Intend To Letter.pdf

Importance: High

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED

Good Morning Mr. Ingle,

Please see the attached letter concerning the Twin Pines project site.

Holly Ross

Sr. Project  Manager, Biologist

Savannah District Regulatory, Albany Field Office

1104 N. Westover Blvd, Suite 9

Albany, Georgia 31707

678-422-2727

Holly.A.Ross@usace.army.mil

Savannah District is going paperless!  For instructions on sending an application electronically, please visit our

website at https://www.sas.usace.army mil/Missions/Regulatory/.  The Savannah District is also maintaining a

courtesy list of environmental consultants that work in the state of Georgia.  Please contact any Savannah District

regulator if you wish to be added to the consultant list.

CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED


